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2005 BOARD MEMBERS 
 

President—Don Miller 
562-431-6494 
donfmiller@adelphia.net  
VP / Activities – Glenn Johnson 
714-528-0891 
sgj1942@adelphia.net 
Editors – Peter & Ana Hyland 
714-633-5797 
newsletter@ocmafca.org  
Merchandising Director- 
Jeremy Gaynor  
714-964-0072 
jgaynor@socal.rr.com 
Secretary –Doris Marshall 
310-378-5061 
DandD51@msn.com  
Special Events/ 
Pancake Breakfast - Peggy Nunes 
562-947-4224 Cell 562-397-8078 
Technical– Tom Endy 
714-897-5861 
tendy@socal.rr.com 
Treasurer – Diana Stewart 
949-458-8420 
dfs813@cox.net 
Immediate Past President 
Mel Collings-714-970-7194 
mtcollings@sbcglobal.net 

COMMITTEES 
ACCC Representative- 
Larry Conkol 714-535-1411 
Breakfast Committee- 
Terry Collings 714-970-7194 
mtcollings@sbcglobal.net 
Car of the Month / Programs- 
Glenn Johnson 714-528-0891 
sgj1942@adelphia.net 
Club Greeter-Kenny Dierken 
714-968-7149 
kdierken@socal.rr.com 
Election Chairperson- 
Kathie Mc Call 
714-633-0946 
dkmccall1@earthlink.net 
Historian-Dick Smith 
949-770-6847  
Scholarship--Dorothy Knox 
562-697-2545 
Knoxbox59@aol.com 
Raffle-Sharon Johnson 
714-528-0891 
sgj1942@adelphia.net  
Refreshments-Chris Foster 
562-987-2225 
Regional Representative- 
Bev Marsh 714-373-9769 
onebootscooter@yahoo.com 
Roster/Directory-Clay Willis 
claywillis@earthlink.net  
Sunshine & Sorrow- 
Jeanne Parrish 
714-999-0611 jprp60@aol.com 
Swap Meet- 
Larry and Gerry McKinney 
714-963-2724 
lgmcspeed@earthlink.net 
Web Master- 
Rick Peterson 
webmaster@ocmafca.org 
 

Web Master- Jim Dunn 
Photography 
jim@jimdunnphotography.com 
Assistant Web Master- 
Lew Lewis 
hglewis@cox.net 
Pancake Car Pictures Web Link-     
ModelAFordPancakeBreakfast.com 

Notes From Your P esiden   r t
Don Miller. . . 
 
October  2005  
President's Letter 
 
 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
 
At last month’s board meeting we took 
the first steps toward balancing the 
budget. They consisted of raising our 
annual dues by $5.00 to $30.00, 
members paying $5.00 per person for 
the Progressive Brunch, and having the 
club only subsidize $5.00 for the 
Installation Banquet meal. These 
changes will only cost the members 
$15.00 per year but will be a big help in 
getting the club out of red figures. 
 
The next step is to work on the 
expenses and draw up a 2006 budget 
where all expenses will be spelled out. 
Once this budget is approved by the 
board, the treasurer will not pay for any 
expenses that are not in the budget 
without board approval. 
 
Glenn and Sharon Johnson did a 
fantastic job of organizing and executing 
the SCRG. The Welcome Party with a 
band and a number of Model A show 
cars was terrific. The seminars were 
great and the Hubley Derby was loads 
of fun. The Gymkhana  went off 
without a hitch and the Casino Night 
provided lots of excitement and fun for 
everyone. We only had one major 
breakdown out of over 40 Model A’s on 
the Grand Tour which otherwise was 
worked out fine. The Award Banquet, 
with our Mistress of Ceremony Terry 
Collings entertaining us with her 
repertoire of jokes, was enjoyed by all. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Don’t forget our shoe box sale at the 
October meeting. 
. 
 
LET'S KEEP DRIVING THOSE  
MODEL A's !!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunshine & Sorrow           
By Jeanne Parrish 
       
Marion Wavra is on the mend from a brief 
visit to the hospital for a few days.  She is 
another one of our tough ladies &  
manages to attend most of our activities. 
  
Lee & Gloria Jackson are very, very proud 
(to say the least!)  announcing the arrival of 
three new Model A passengers to their 
family.  All born in July, their son,  Gary & 
wife, Jessica, had twins, boy Ryan & girl 
Kaili.  Eleven days later their daughter, 
Sacha Van Voorhris & husband Marty,  had 
a son, Jadon.  All are doing fine & will 
make their Model A debut at our pancake 
breakfast.  Our congratulations to all! 
  
We send our condolences out to Roger 
Sowersby and family in the loss of his 
mother.  She passed away in latter part of 
September. 
 
This Month’s Cover 
Photo by Jim Dunn  
 
 



Activity 
Schedule  

Glenn Johnson 
sgj1942@adelphia.net 

 (NOTE: * = UPDATED INFORMATION) 
 

Deadline for next Distributor is:  

Orange County Model A Distributor Volume 45 #10 October 2005   Page 3    
 

October 31, 2005 
Type or write all articles and ads and e-mail to: 

newsletter@ocmafca.org   
Or mail to: 244 No. Goldenspur Way,  

Orange, CA 92869-4422 
 

NEXT MEETING DATE 
October 13, 2005   

 
 
October 2 (SUN) Frazier Park Pot Luck Picnic. 
Leave Coco’s at 8:00 a.m. 
 
October 13 (THURS) Shoe Box sale at Club 
Meeting  
 
**October 15 (SAT) Technical Seminar. Note date 
change and see details on Page 4-Technical 2005** 
 
October 15 (SAT) Southern California Regional 
Meeting  10:00 a.m. at 6565 Grand manna, Cypress 
90630 (Bev Marsh’s Club House) 
 
October 22 (SAT) Pumpkin Tour and Pot Luck 
Picnic 
Leave the Village of Orange Mall-Sears parking lot at 
10:00 a.m. 
 
October 30 (SUN) Halloween Costume Party at 
Glenn and Sharon Johnson’s 1930 haunted house. Starts 
at 5:00 p.m.—potluck dinner at 6:00 p.m. Costume 
prizes-masks required. 
 
 
November 3-6 (THURS-SUN) Rim of the World-
Palm Springs Follies. Leave from The Villages of 
Orange mall-Sears parking lot on Thursday at 10:00 a.m. 
and return on Sunday. 
 
November 10 (THURS) White elephant sale at Club 
Meeting 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Nov 30-Dec 4 (WED-SUN) National MAFCA Banquet 
in Sacramento and mini Gold Country  
Tour. This will be a freeway and back roads tour. More 
details to follow soon.  
 
 
December 11 (SUN) Orange County Installation 
Banquet and Christmas Party 
 
**December 15 (THURS) Orange County Meeting (the 
3rd Thursday)** 
 

SWAP MEETS 

. 
October 9 (SUN) LONG BEACH HI 
PERFORMANCE SWAP MEET at Veterans Stadium 
 
November 13 (SUN) LONG BEACH HI 
PERFORMANCE SWAP MEET at Veterans Stadium 
 
November 27 (SUN) LONG BEACH HI 
PERFORMANCE SWAP MEET at Veterans Stadium 
 
 
 
Progressive Brunch Photos by Red Sickman 
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Technical 2005  
By Tom Endy 

 
October Seminar:  
The October seminar will be held at Terry Lucas’ house. 
The subject will be wood grain painting of Model A Ford 
window reveals and dash panels. Fair weather is a needed 
factor. If it rains we will have to cancel. Please note the 
late morning starting time. 
 
October 15, Saturday – 10 AM – Afternoon 
 
Terry Lucas 
12651 Overbrook Drive, Orange, CA 
714-538-8582 
 
There are currently two club member donor cars 
scheduled for the wood graining painting. Additional 
members cars can be accommodated. It is essential that 
the items to be painted are removed from the car and 
have been prepared for painting by the owner. Contact 
Terry for specific instructions for the required 
preparation. 

 
Directions to Terry’s house: 

From the 55 freeway go east on Chapman Ave (the 
southern most Chapman Ave) to Crawford Canyon Rd. 
and turn right. Turn left on Daniger Rd. Turn right on 
Coralwood Dr. Turn left on Overbrook Dr. Terry’s house 
is at the end of the block. 
 
November Seminar: 
The November seminar will be held at Glenn Johnson’s 
house on Saturday November 12, starting at 0830. The 
subject will be kingpin replacement. Kingpins will be 
replaced on a club member’s car. Jim Nichols will 
conduct the seminar. 
 
Aires Stainless steel water pipes:  
I have ordered another quantity of ten part number 
A8291 stainless steel water inlet pipes. The price is $12.00 
each. I will have them available at the October general 
meeting.☺ 

 

A note from Glenn & Sharon Johnson 

Glenn and Sharon Johnson would like to thank all of the 
club members that participated and attended the 
Southern California Regional Meet.   
 

 
 

7th Annual Cruisin’ for a Cure 
Submitted by Kathie Mc Call 
 

On Saturday, 9/24/2005 the Orange County  
Fairgrounds was host to over 3400 cars of every type  
you could think of from hot rods, expensive custom  
built cars, trucks fire engines and motorcycles. This  
event is billed as the “largest one day car show in  
the world”.  All for the worthy cause to benefit  
prostate cancer research at the UCLA Jonsson Cancer 
Center.  Dale met up with John Pickrell and Dean  
Berto in their “A”s, along with Lew Lewis in his  
modern (A is still in sick bay) at Sears and drove the  
short distance to the Fairgrounds.  Larry Mc Kinney  
and some others from the Forever Ford Club were 
already there, but parked in a different location.  Next 
year definitely needs an earlier start to get a premium 
parking spot.  The event is a giant swap meet, car  
show, eating orgy and just plain fun for everyone. A  
side benefit is information and education along with  
free blood test for prostate cancer.  Prostate cancer is 
curable when detected early!  Next year let’s aim for  
the 24 or 25 cars from OCMAFCA we had the first  
year we attended!   
 
 
Top three photos from SCRG by Jim Dunn 
Lower two photos from SCRG by Joanie Harris 
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OCMAFCA General Meeting 
September 8, 2005 
Submitted by Doris Marshall 
 
President Don Miller called the meeting to order at 
7:34 P.M. 
Mark Schwing led the flag salute. 
Greeter Kenny Dierken introduced himself as our 
new greeter. He introduced Mr. Charles Cohen. He 
has a 1930 Coupe that he bought from the original 
owner. He lives in Seal Beach. He also introduced Mr. 
John Gawley, also from Seal Beach. 
The Minutes of August 11th were approved as 
corrected. 
Treasurer's report. Diana Stewart: Stated we are still 
solvent. The President will report later in the meeting 
on our finances. 
Activities: Glenn Johnson 
Sept 14-17 SCRG Ontario Glenn Johnson encouraged 
members to sign up to attend. 
Sept 18-23 Nevada Grand Tour 
Sept 24. Cruising for the Cure 
Oct 1st Progressive Brunch.  
Oct 2nd Frazier Park Pot Luck 
Oct13 Shoe Box Sale General Meeting 
October 22nd Pumpkin Tour and Pot Luck 
Oct 30th Halloween Costume Party at Glenn and 
Sharon's Home 
If anyone wants to go to Frazier Park, they are 
welcome to travel with the Harbor Club. They are 
meeting at 8:00 a.m. leaving at 8:30 at Mills' Restaurant 
at 190th and Western. Call Doris Marshall for more 
info. 
Boston National: Plans are pending to take Amtrak 
there and fly back. Call Glenn and Sharon for more 
details. 
Kathie McCall gave the details of the Cruisin’ Tour. 
All proceeds go towards Prostate Cancer. 
Merchandise: Jeremy Gaynor: No Report 
Technical: Tom Endy: 
Oct 8th seminar on wood graining will be held at Terry 
Lucas' home. Meet at 10:00 a.m.  
Nov 12th  seminar will be held at Glenn's home at 8:30 
a.m. King Pins. Jim Nichols will be in charge. 
Tom will order more water pipes. 
Editor: Pete Hyland   Vacation 
Progressive: Sheila Plotkin will be the first stop at 
10:30 am. 
Don and Sally's daughter will be #2. Maps will be 
provided. Becky, Dave and Karen will serve Dessert. 
There will be a $5.00 charge per person. 
Terry Collings: On the fourth Thursday breakfast will 
be at Watson's Drug Store in Orange. Meet at 8:30a.m. 
Scholarship: Dorothy Knox:  Jonathon Hughes was 
given $1,200 to help him restore his Model A 
 

 
 
Sunshine and Sorrow: Jeanne Parrish:  Warren Hogan 
recuperating from extensive heart surgery. Has lost a 
lot of weight but doing well. 
Bill Douglas' father passed away in July. 
Refreshments: Chris Foster: Thanks to Pam Berto, 
Colleen and Sharon. 
Miscellaneous Business: Jerry McKinney told us how 
grateful the lady was that sends items to servicemen in 
Iraq. Our members donated $165. 
Web Site: Lew Lewis: One can see a remembrance to 
Jon Heiland on the Web Site. Any one can enter a 
remembrance by sending a picture and write up. You 
can also put a maximum of 5 items for sale. Send e-
mail to the web site 
Glenn Johnson will put a flyer in the Distributor 
regarding the Shoe Box Sale. 
MAFCA Election: Due to a printing error please do 
not send the white ballot to MAFCA.  They have been 
replaced by green ballots, which are the only ballots 
that will be counted. 
Shoe Box Sale: Bev Marsh gave details to make sure 
that everyone was aware that if they sell something they 
may keep the money. 
Jazz Cruise. Don announced the 5 days 4 nights cruise 
in February. $350.00 Call Don for details. 
Santa Ana High School have a "grad" get together a 
week after Labor Day. It is held at Mason Park and is 
always a fun day. $6.00 
The Great Race for High School entrants will be 
canceled due to lack of a sponsor. 
Old Town in Orange: On Oct 15thand Oct 16th there 
will be seven old houses open and would appreciate 
Model A's parked in front of each home. 
One of our members warned of an illegal scam. Be 
aware that when you sell something and you receive a 
check from Orange Savings Bank you should notify the 
proper authorities immediately 
President Miller went over the Club finances. In order 
to balance the budget it was voted to raise Club Dues 
by $5.00, charge $5.00 per person for the Progressive 
Brunch and allow only a $5.00 subsidy on the Banquet 
ticket. He said he had copies of the tentative budget 
available.  
Car of the Month: Dean and Pam Berto: Dean gave 
such an interesting story regarding his 1930 Deluxe 
Coupe. It is extra special because his dad did so much 
to get it in shape. He also stated he has a 1926 Willis 
Knight and 1906 Model N. 
John Knox asked for help doing the gymkhana in 
Ontario. 
John and Dorothy Knox shared the wonderful films 
of their trip to Pikes Peak. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:43 p.m. 



OCMAFC Military Veterans 
(In Memory of Jon Charles Heiland, May 10, 1945 – July 13, 2005) 

 
Jon Heiland U.S. Army 1966-1968 

 
In 1966 Jon had been engaged to marry Pam for about three months with the intention of having a June wedding. He 
was a full-time college student and he and Pam wanted to wait until school was out to get married. However, the 
government had a different idea and Jon received his draft notice stating that his student deferment would not be 
continued. This was in the midst of the Vietnam War and many young men found themselves in this same predicament. 
 
Jon, being the patriotic person that he was, wanted to serve his country, but he also wanted to marry Pam. He asked 
Pam if she wanted to move the wedding up because they thought he would be gone in June as soon as school ended. 
They chose to be married April 1, because the following week would be spring break and they could have some time for 
a honeymoon. 
 
June came and went with no “call” for Jon so they went about their lives until the following November when Jon got a 
notice to report. He was sent to Fort Ord for basic training and then to Ft. Gordon, Georgia where he was in MP 
training. He had been majoring in Police Science in college so this fit nicely with his plans. 
 
In November of 1967 his unit was sent to Vietnam, except for Jon and one other man. The two of them were sent to 
Stuttgart, Germany where Jon spent the next year. Pam was not able to join him there so they kept in touch with many 
letters and a couple of long phone calls. 
 
In November of 1968, Jon was honorably discharged and sent home to much rejoicing by his young wife and their 
many family members and friends. It was a tough time for a young man, newly married, but Jon served with pride and 
remained very patriotic the rest of his life. The Army honored him with a large flag at his funeral, which was presented 
to Pam following a very nice speech by a young military man and the playing of taps. 
 

 
Jon Heiland 1966 
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NEW MEMBERS  

 
                                                                                           Orange County Model A Distributor Volume 45 #10 October 2005       Page 7 
 

 
 

Ronald Pinkerton, & Lucy Nastase 
 611 W. Pebble Beach, 

 La Habra, CA. 90631 (562) 397-2004 
 

Glad to have you with us! 
 
 

NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS  
 

Pete & Harriet Pavidis 
ppavidis@socal.rr.com 

 
 

Join us for good food and good company... 
  

Fourth Thursday Breakfast Bunch 
October 27, 8:30 a.m. 

Mimi’s Café 
17231 17th Street 

Tustin 92780 
(714) 544-5522 

(Just east of 55 Freeway) 
Info: Terry Collings 714 970-7194 

 
 

Hospitality Room at Ontario Meet 
 

Thanks so much to the following members that helped to 
make the Hospitality Room a success at the recent So. Cal. 
Regional Meet: Patti Ferazzi, Jeannie Parrish, Dale and 
Kathie McCall, Colleen Schmidt, Dorothy Knox, 
Lynn Neal, Chris Foster and Everette, Mark Schwing, 
Marion Wavra and Ev and Reba Pearce.  A special 
"BIG THANK YOU" to my "right-hand helpers," 
Sheila Plotkin and Joanie Harris.  I really appreciated 
all your help.  You really came through for the club!   
 
 Bev Marsh 

 

 

 

HISTORIANS CORNER 
By Dick Smith 
 

Articles from “The Distributor” 
 
Twenty years ago: 
 
1985 started with the new board consisting of President-
Pieter Dwinger, Secretary-Jim Marsh, Treasurer-Wade 
Roberts, Activities-Jon Heiland, technical-Dick Rhia, 
Round-up Chairman-Jerry Sterling and Editors-Keith & 
Carol Justice. Meetings were held at Yorba Jr. High School 
in Orange. 
 
The calendar showed technical seminars at Dick Rhia’s 
home, poker runs and kite flying contests. 
 
In the January issue I found an article about Sharon and 
Glenn Johnsons 1930 Deluxe Delivery being used in a 
movie called “Malice in Wonderland” filmed in the 
Hancock Park area of Los Angeles. The movie starred Liz 
Taylor as Louella Parsons and Jane Alexander as Hedda 
Hopper. In one of the scenes, Sharon and Glenn’s Deluxe 
Delivery is used by a delivery boy to deliver a live skunk to 
Hedda Hopper as a Valentine present. 
 
To read the whole article check out the January 1985 issue 
of “The Distributor” (free, of course) from your historian. 
 
Do you notice how often the names from the past are the 
same people that today are still making this club the great 
club it is? 
 
Enclosed is a picture of possibly the newest Model A’er, 
Luke Riley Ramirez. Carmen and I are proud  
Grand p“A”rents. 
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The SoCal Regional Meet 
Submitted by Richard Parrish 
 
OCMAFCA and the SoCal Regional Group can be proud 
of a very well planned and run regional meet last month 
under the leadership of Glenn and Sharon Johnson. 
 
Wednesday 8AM and early risers are greeted in the lobby 
with registration packets, dash plaques, goody bags and 
bright and smiling faces.  4ever4 club were set up and 
running time trials at The Hill Climb. The site was a 
nostalgic section of old Route 66. There was plenty of 
parking, excellent spectator sites, portable restrooms, a 
reasonable hot dog lunch and lots of enthusiasm. Those 
participating and observing had a ball! 
 
The Welcome Party proved to be one of the most 
popular events of the meet. It included a dozen or more 
Model A’s set up in the banquet hall. The Firehouse Stompers 
livened up the evening with Dixieland jazz prompting 
revelers to “cut a rug”! 
 
Thursday shoppers were out early for bargain hunting at 
The Swap Meet. The Repair Tent saw only light duty 
and of course The Hospitality Suite saw heavy activity 
every day of the meet where we congregated to visit and 
refresh. 
 
The Seminars could satisfy your thirst for knowledge, 
morning and afternoon be it Hubley Cars, Differential 
Building, Fun Era Fashions, Adjusting Mains & 
Rods, Model A Advertising, or 1939 Transmissions.  
The Hubley Derby was another crowd pleaser with 
“show cars” arriving in custom carrying cases and “racers” 
applying more graphite to the wheels for maximum 
performance. Dinner of hot dogs and hamburgers was 
served to the race crowd as we experienced the thrill of 
competition. 
 
Friday’s Sanctioned Car Judging brought out Henry’s 
finest for the judges to crawl under, over and into each 
one searching out the minutest details of how the Ford 
factory built these cars and how closely each car complied. 
 
Display and People’s Choice Those of us with a 
“driver” shined them up, visited on the grass and 
campaigned for votes for people’s choice. Era Fashion 
Show and Luncheon. With the emphasis on fun, 
participants strutted their outfits on the runway. Lunch 
and visiting filled in for those who came to watch. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Where can you have more laughs than The Gymkhana? 
Everyone is a winner, even those that don’t get a trophy. 
 
How can this meet keep getting better and better? The 
ballroom is setup for Casino night and dinner with a 
fantastic buffet of various regional dishes. You like Italian, 
Mexican, Asian? Stick with one region or sample them all. 
After dinner the gaming tables start to fill up. The dealers 
“coach” those that aren’t familiar with the game. Blackjack, 
roulette, craps? You have your choice. Your chips are 
exchanged for raffle tickets and you take another chance 
on great prizes.  
 
Saturday MAFCA National Board Meeting lasted all 
day while other events were taking place and many 
dropped in at different times to see our national board in 
action. 
 
The weather was great for The Regional Tour and 
Lunch. We split into three groups to facilitate staying 
together. A long section of old Route 66 brought many 
discoveries of converted 1930 gas stations, “auto courts” 
and the “Wigwam” Motel. We drove through downtown 
San Bernardino where the route 66 street rod cruise was 
going on, stopped in Yucaipa for a rest stop and lunch in a 
shady Riverside park. 
 
The ballroom again resounds with laughter and fellowship 
at The Awards Banquet. Suspense builds and finally the 
presentation begins. MAFCA presented several 25 and 30-
year pins. Glenn made the most unique trophies and 
presented them for all events. Sunday, we said our 
goodbyes and headed for home, satisfied that all 
participants had a great time. 
 
The Summary 
This was a most rewarding meet for the participants. So 
much to do and it was well carried out. So much hard 
work went into it under the leadership of Glenn and 
Sharon and their crew. There were nothing but favorable 
comments about the meet and they were repeated on the 
Internet Ford Barn site.   
 
The Commentary:  
A personal opinion by Richard Parrish 
In Southern California where we arguably have the highest 
concentration of Model A’s in the world, we barely got 100 
registrants? Other regional meets draw 300, 400 or more. 
We had people drive out, look at the cars and visit. Some 
attended seminars, came to watch the hill climb, shop the 
swap meet, but refused to support the meet with a $30 
registration fee per couple. We didn’t get enough 
registrations to break even. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Courtesy of the Auto Club of Southern California 
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Orange County Model A Ford Club 
 

2006 Membership Renewal 
 

 
 

Annual Dues---------------------------------------$30.00 
 

(Due and payable now-Please make checks payable to: 
Treasurer, OCMAFC) 

 
Please review the 2005 Roster to make sure all the information is correct 

including address, telephone numbers, e-mails and cars owned  
Make any changes necessary on cut off portion below 

 
Thank you for sending your renewal dues in early!! 

 
 
 

Please cut here 

 
Name:        
 
Make any changes here: 
 
 
 
 
Please mail to:  Treasurer 
    Orange County Model A Ford Club 
    Post Office Box 10595 
    Santa Ana, CA 92711 



 
 
 
 

CAR BARN SPECIALS 
Member ads will run two months unless renewed. Non 
member ads will run one month unless renewed. All ads 
must be submitted in writing to: prhyland @att.net or 

OCMAFC  Editors 244 No. Goldenspur Way, 
Orange, CA 92869-4422 
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Visit MAFCA’s Web Site: 
         www.mafca.com/classifieds.html 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
**FOR SALE: 
Model A transmission, rebuilt\restored. $350. 
The transmission is in a box unassembled for buyer 
inspection. It includes new bearings, cluster and idler 
shafts (with O-ring modification), spacers, and gaskets, all 
still in factory packaging. The gears are all excellent 
selected serviceable originals. The housing has been bead 
blasted and painted and is in show condition. This is a 
super excellent transmission.  Local pick-up only. Buyer is 
invited to observe assembly process, takes about 40 
minutes including a ten-minute rest break. No exchange 
required. Tower not included. Money back guarantee.  
(This is a new one, I sold the previous one.)  Tom Endy 
714-897-5861. 

 
*FOR SALE: 4 19” Wheels with Firestone Tires-
Black Wall  $400.00 obo. Also 4 used W/W 6:00x16 with 
good tread $50.00 obo. John Pickrell   (760) 631-5720 
 
  
 
**FOR SALE: 1929-Closed Cab Pick-up –  
Lebaron Bonney interior complete restoration - under 200 
miles.  $15,500  
For more information call Gary Discher –  
1012 Marina Dr.  
Placentia, Ca. 92870       (714) 996-1970 
 
 

 

**FOR SALE:  
Borg Warner Overdrive. It was gone through before 
Portland last July. It took me there and back plus Death 
Valley, Laughlin, CCRG and Palm Springs. Works great. 
Ask someone that followed me. $500. Richard Parrish 
(714) 393-8582  (714) 999-0611 
 
**FOR SALE:  
Toolbox that mounts below the radiator. Bought from 
Bratton.  Includes all mounting hardware and 2 keys. $80. 
Richard Parrish  (714) 393-8582   (714) 999-0611 
 
*FOR SALE: 
1929 Closed Cab Pickup---Super Clean $12,000.00 
Eleanor Pauley  (626) 793-0869 
  
FOR SALE: 
For sale 4 17"  1933 Ford spoke wheels in very good 
condition $25 each obo 

     For Sale  For sale Model A Trunk Rack, stationary. $35 obo. 
For sale Model A muffler, used and very good. Replaced 
with an Aries. $35 obo. 
For sale Model A stock head. Excellent condition, no 
cracks. $35 obo 
For sale 1-19” black wall tire new but unwrapped $60.00 
For sale Fender welting-enough for 2 cars 
Foe sale S/W windhield hinge gasket 
For sale Windshield hinge to body gasket 28-31 non S/W 
Wanted 1 19” white wall tire-used is fine 
John Knox  Brea - 562-697-2545 knoxbox59@aol.com 
 
*FOR FREE!!! 
Used Muffler 
Ev Pearce  (714) 544-1150 
 
*WANTED: 1-19” wheel in good to excellent 
condition.  
1- 1928-29 Rear bumper cross brace, tubular design. 
Dick Smith (949) 770-6847 

 
FOR SALE: 
1915 white model T Touring with white trailer—loaded 
for $17,000--OBO 
1929 white Model A four-door sedan (all original)--
$12,000--OBO 
1936 four-door Ford convertible with roll up windows, 
stock flat head (like new)--$40,000--OBO 
1956 Ford F-100, with 350 Chevrolet V8 with auto 
transmission, new paint and beautiful--$15,000-OBO 
Al Basye (714) 846-5287 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
• Deadline for next Distributor 

• October 31, 2005 
• Type or write all articles and ads and e-mail 

to: newsletter@ocmafca.org   
Or 244 No.Goldenspur Way,  

Orange, CA 92869-4422 

General Meeting 
[Second Thursday of every month] 

(Board Meeting at 6:00 PM  
in adjoining meeting room) 

October 13, 7:30 P.M. 
CHOC Hospital Complex 

455 South Main St. Orange CA 
 

From Main Street, turn east onto Providence Ave. 
and immediately, on your right, enter the structure 
and park on the second level.  Meeting room 
accessed from parking structure.  
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